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24th March 2025 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

RE: School Fundraising Draw 
 
We are currently running a School Fundraising Draw and would greatly appreciate your support. 
Each pupil has been issued with two books of three tickets. Tickets are priced at £5 each or 3 for £10. 
Funds raised will go towards a range of valuable resources and supports for our pupils, including: 

 
• Rewards and incentives 
• Subsidised transport 
• Extra revision classes 
• Computer consumables 
• Extra-curricular activities 
• Maintenance and renewal of essential ICT equipment 

 
We are asking each pupil to sell at least one book, and more are available from the school office. 
 
The following cash prizes are on offer: 

• 1st Prize: £500 
• 2nd Prize: £300 
• 3rd Prizes: 2 x £100 
• Top Seller Prizes for pupils who sell the most tickets 

 
The draw will take place on Thursday 10th April during morning assembly.   
 
Your continued support makes a real difference to the opportunities we can offer our pupils. Thank you in advance for 
helping us make this draw a success. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

_________________ 
Michael Gormley 
Principal 
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